
 
 
 
To our Orlando Claims Members, Associates, Families and Friends, 
 
At our recent board meeting, we reviewed the upcoming year and annual accompanying 
events.  We are proud to acknowledge the Orlando Claims Association as the premier Claims 
Organization in the State of Florida and hope and plan the best for all of our members, 
associates, vendors, and friends. 
 
We also acknowledged continuing efforts following major claims events in Texas, Florida, and 
the Caribbean Islands-- we have many professionals still deployed in the relief efforts 
throughout the regions and have agreed on a few changes to our annual events. 
 
In deference to our deployed members and associates, we have agreed to suspend our Spring 
Golf Event (remember we recently played in December) traditionally scheduled for March and 
are reminding our friends of the hugely successful upcoming Orlando Claims 5-hour CE classes 
and annual Cook-Off slated for April 5th. 
 
We are pursuing other events to fill in the calendar, including Top-Golf, bowling, and/or group 
fishing trips and continue to be open to comments and suggestions from members, associates, 
vendors and friends (special surprise planned for July). 
 
The Orlando Claims Association remains strong and supportive of the claims industry and 
continues in efforts to accommodate our members, associates, vendors and friends in inter-
personal and business relationships.  
 
REMEMBER:  Cook-off April 5th, Holiday Gala December 7th, and monthly meetings with CE 
credits with colleagues, members, associates, vendors, and friends!  

 
Regards, 
 

Jim Reichle 

 


